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From: Lianne Coombes 
Sent: 04 March 2024 12:07
To: Licensing
Subject: 057749 Variation of premises licence Sandy Cove

Hello  

 

We are regular DJ's at the Sandy Cove wedding venue. 

 

Please find our statement below in regards to the licensing case. 

As a very regular DJ’ at Sandy Cove for over 7 years now, we are always very impressed with the 
management and handling of every wedding. It is a very tightly run ship, the staff are always on top of 
the day's proceedings. 

We always notice that the staff ensure the doors are closed promptly at 10pm and staff keep a keen 
eye on doors to make sure that they remain closed for the remainder of the night.  

We ourselves are very respectful of the sound levels especially after 10pm. Before becoming such a 
familiar face at the venue, we remember members of staff specifically asking us to ensure that we 
keep the volume at levels very conscious of the other guests staying at the hotel. We have always 
been on very strict orders to ensure all music is turned off no later than 12am. We also know that only 
trusted suppliers are recommended at the venue.  

We are very confident with our own experience that all new suppliers at the venue would be given the 
same strict instructions that we received, as we are always very aware of the tight handling at each 
event.  

Best wishes, 

Lianne Coombes  

Inspired Party  

Pixie Dell, Braunton, EX33 1DR 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  
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